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Happy Spring! 
 
Hello and Happy Spring!  The 
board hopes you are having a 
wonderful 2022 and are excited 
for warmer weather coming 
around the corner!   
 

Neighborhood Notes 
 
Andover Glen Website Updates 

Duane, our communications 
guru, is working on getting our 
website updated. We are hoping 
this can continue to be a 
resource for events, information, 
and contacts for our community. 
 
Neighborhood Watch 

Things have picked up a bit 
over the last few weeks in 
Andover Glen.  We had a few 
instances/encounters with a 
person that was opening 
mailboxes, loitering in the street, 
and becoming unruly with both 
their verbal and non-verbal 
actions.  Multiple neighbors 
called 311 to report this person 

and the Aurora Police did 
respond.  Please be aware and 
keep your car and house doors 
locked.  Feel free to always 
reach out to the board if you 
come across something similar 
that merits our community's 
attention.  
 
Dispatch Aurora PD:  
303-627-3100 
 
Community Garden 

Have a green thumb?  The 
board needs to know who is 
interested in a garden plot this 
season.  
 
Cost is $10/plot which covers 
water for the whole season. 
 
If you do want to have a plot, it 
must be maintained to avoid 
overgrowth/weeds. 
 
Please reach out to Lynn Walton 
directly with your interest at 
lwalton80015@comcast.net or 
(303) 883-5887 by Friday, April 
15th. 
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Water-wise Landscape Rebate 
Want to save water and 

money? Aurora Water incentivizes 
residents to consider Xeriscape.   
Details found at: 
https://www.auroragov.org/resid
ents/water/rebates/water-
wise_landscape_rebate 
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A few AG residents have taken 
advantage of this and highly 
recommend it! 
 

Andover Glen Social Event 
Survey Results  
 
Thank you to all who took the 
time to share your input 
regarding upcoming social 
events. The board has reviewed 
all of the results and are now 
determining an action plan to get 
our next community event on the 
books! 
 
A highlight is that we had 32 
Reponses and a lot of interest in 
participating in a “live” event. 
Spoiler alert, a lot of you were a 
big fan of a Summer Picnic. More 
details to come in the near 
future regarding our next social 
event! 
 

Final Thoughts 

Thank you to those who have 
reached out with ideas for the 
newsletter. We consider all ideas 
and determine how to potentially 
incorporate them in the future!   
 
Please reach out via the online 
form as that is the quickest and 
most streamlined approach to 
communicate with the board if 
you have ideas or questions.  Our 
next board meeting will be held 
on Wednesday, April 20th. 
 
Have a wonderful start to your 
Spring! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BOARD MEMBERS 

Andrea Levine & Joely Neptune- Co 
– Presidents 
 
Lynn Walton - Vice President & 
Grounds 
 
Kathy Johnson – Treasurer 
 
Anne Stellmon – Secretary 
 
Dave Estes - Architectural 
Committee  
 
Kelly Helling - Welcoming Committee 
+ Newsletter 
 
Joely Neptune - Neighborhood 
Watch 
 
Duane Bredal - Website & 
Communications  

 


